
 

 

24th July 2024 
 
Mr. Thomas Gould, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ ref 30147/24 
“To ask the Minister for Children; Equality; Disability; Integration and Youth for an 
update on the return of therapists to a special school (details supplied).” 
 
Details supplied: St. Pauls 
 
Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you in the context of the above 
Parlimentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, 
Integration and Youth for response.       
 
In early June 2024, the HSE in partnership with the CDNT Lead Agencies submitted a 
proposal to the Dept of Children, Equality, Disability, Integration and Youth.  This document 
set out a pilot proposal to support children attending special schools in Cork.  This proposal 
has been forwarded to Cabinet for their consideration and we await their decision in this 
regards. 
 
If I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact my office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
_________________________ 
Ms. Angela O Neill, 
Head of Disability Services,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

  
                                                                                                
 

 Head of Disability Services 
  Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

Health Service Executive,  
Rathass, Tralee, Co Kerry. 

Eircode: V92 YA25 
066-7184505 

 
 

  


